
Minutes, College Council Meeting, October 12, 2015 
 

• Diane called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m.  
 

On Target 
• Morant explained that University is standardizing titles across all the colleges and their will no longer be two titles 

for staff and faculty. She asked that supervisors to review the title changes to ensure they are correct among their 
staff and faculty. She added that for those individuals where their duties may fall between two titles she asked that 
they choose the one that best describes the position.  

 
Adjunct Faculty Support 

• Kiousis announced that the Faculty Welfare and Development committee are looking for ways to better support 
our adjuncts. The group was very engaged and had suggested many ways the college can support our adjuncts. 
Kiousis plans to share these ideas with the committee. 

 
Open Discussion 

• McFarlin informed the group that there was a town hall meeting several months back and our college was asked to 
partner with UF Bio Diversity Institute. She stated there is no money involved and no lay out of terms as to what 
we will be doing at this point but she plans to endorse it. She also discussed how they can work with this group.  

 
Attendees: Kiousis, McFarlin, Kelleher, Spiker, Morant, Luther, Pole. Ostroff, Hopson, Molleda, Sheehan, Chance, Hon, 
Bennett, Strekalova, Treise, Krieger 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 2:41 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted by Zenna Brown  


